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8
th
 May, 2014 

 
 
Dear Member, 

 
Evening Meeting at Arnold & Porter LLP on Thursday 26

th
 June at 6.00 pm 

 
The CLA will be holding an evening meeting on Thursday 26

th
 June 2014 at Arnold & Porter LLP, 

Tower 42, 25 Old Broad Street, London EC2N 1HQ. Registration for the event will start at 6pm 
followed by the lecture at 6:15pm. 

 
 
Spyros Maniatis, Alastair Mackay and Jonathan Griffiths have kindly agreed to speak on the 
following subject:  
 
 

"Enlarged health warning and plain packaging for cigarettes: 

Are the IP and competition issues being ignored?”  

 

Spyros Maniatis is Professor of Intellectual Property and Director of the Centre for Commercial Law 
Studies at Queen Mary University of London. He is co-author of "Trade Marks, Trade Names, and 
Unfair Competition World Law and Practice" and "Trade Marks in Europe: a Practical Jurisprudence". 
 
 
Alastair Mackay is Corporate Affairs Manager for Philip Morris International (PMI) in the UK.  Since 
joining PMI in 2013 he has represented the company on a range of fiscal and regulatory issues. Earlier 
in his career he spent several years practising as a solicitor in London and Brussels, specialising in 
competition law.  
 
 
Jonathan Griffiths is a Reader in Intellectual Property Law at Queen Mary University.   He specialises 
in intellectual property law (particularly copyright law) and information law.  He has published widely on 
comparative copyright law and on the relationship between intellectual property and fundamental 
rights. He is currently working on projects on the Court of Justice of the European Union’s 
development of copyright law and on plain packaging legislation and the concept of expropriation.  
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The meeting will be followed by drinks and canapés. There is no additional charge for members.  
There will be a charge for non-members:  £50, or £35 (full time academic/public sector employees), or 
£10 (students, trainees, pupil barristers). Registrations should be  completed  and  (where  
applicable)  paid  online  at www.competitionlawassociation.org.uk. One CPD point will be available. 

 

 
On-line registration will close on Wednesday 25

th
 June.  Tickets will not be issued for this 

event.  
 
 
With Kind Regards, 

 

Sharon Horwitz 
Secretary 
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